
Budget Committee 
Oct 2016  
(Wayne G. Bremser, chair; Eric Lomazoff, Emory Woodard) 
Wayne G. Bremser, chair, contacted Neil Horgan about the Budget Committee. Neil replied that 
his understanding is that since the Senate was dissolved, the committees are no longer operating, 
and that a new format for the Budget Committee has been brought forward. He is waiting to hear 
an update on this from Father Peter. 
	


